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requirement connected therewith which is otiher or more
burdenuome than the taxation and connmcted requirements te
which nationalE of that other State ini the same circumutances
are or may be subjected. This provision shall,
notwthstanding the provisions of Article 1, aiso apply to
individuals who are not residents of one or bath of the
Contracting States.

2. The taxation on a permanent establishment which an
enterprise of a Contracting State has in the ether
Contracting Btate shall net b. lets favourably levied in that
ether State thaLn the taxation lovied on enterprisea of that
other State carrying on the seme activities.

3. Nethixg in this Article shall b. construed as obliging a
Contracting State te grant to residents of the other
Contracting State any personal allovances, reliefs and
reductions for taxation piarposes on account of civil statut
or family responsibilities which it grants te its own
residents.

4. coept where the provisions of paragraph 1 of Article 9,
paragraph 8 of Article il, or paragraph 7 of Article 1.2
epply, interest, royalties and other disburseents paid by an
enterprise of a Contracting State ta a residnteof the other
Contracting State sball, for the purpoes of determLiniag the
taxable profita of sucb .mterprise, be deductible umder the

sam conditions as if th.y :bad been paid to a resident, of the
f iret-uwntimad State.


